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WINTER 2013 NEWSLETTER
SLIFG future event
AGM on Sunday 10 March from 4pm at Trinity Hospice, Clapham Common – see attached notice and hope to see you there!   There will be chance to see a film of the inter faith walks last summer and news of planned ‘legacy’ events this year (come and pitch your ideas - and see below!).  We hope to have the film available for sale on DVD at £10 each.  Please bring vegetarian food to share.  Please also consider if you are able to stand for election on the committee.  We would particularly welcome Jewish, Buddhist, Bahai members!  Again, see attached notice and nomination paper.    
Inter faith walks celebration 
On November 28 about 50 of us celebrated our 2012 inter faith walks across south London last July by sharing our recollections in words, pictures and film at the Education Centre in Southwark Cathedral and discussing ‘What next?’ 

We thank David Hanson who started the evening with a brief talk about the current Christian season of Advent (several people attended the choral evensong service in the Cathedral beforehand). Thanks also to Mr Mohamed Jaffer and his family who provided a simple meal for us all.

Sarah Thorley would like to thank all those who sent in photographs and reports of the individual walks which enabled her to put up a wonderful and comprehensive display giving a very good flavour of all that happened that July weekend. It was a great opportunity to see and read about each others’ walks. We were also treated to a 20 minute film we had commissioned Rizwan Muhammad to make. He is a professional photographer friend of our committee member Rizwan Alibhai and he filmed on four of the walks (Croydon, Lambeth, Southwark and Kingston). The film includes very interesting and valuable interviews with participants about how they had heard about the walks and what they had thought about them. It was much acclaimed by all present. 

There were requests that the film and the display should somehow be made widely available and the committee is now discussing the viability of creating a ‘roving exhibition’ and making the film available as a DVD for promoting inter faith walks. 

For a start, there is an offer from Southwark Cathedral to mount an exhibition there.  We hope to have more about this at our AGM.
Peckham inter faith walk
70 people joined this inter faith walk in Peckham on 5 January which was organised for Southwark Multi Faith Forum by Revd Paul Collier of the Copleston Centre Church, Jamille Mohammed, secretary of Peckham Mosque, and Sgt Emma Dickinson of the local Safer Neighbourhood Team. The walk started at the Copleston Centre where participants made peace banners, then proceeded to Peckham Mosque, Rye Lane Chapel and finished at Peckham police station. Hosts at each venue provided a peace message for 2013, refreshments and also short talks to give an insight into their faith. Talks were also given by Trinley from the Kagyu Samye Dzong Buddhist Centre and Riaz Sanatian representing the Baha'i faith.

The inter faith walk was a wonderful experience and a chance for local residents to meet some of our other-faith neighbours and learn more about each other. The walk was open to all faiths or none. It was an enjoyable way to learn about other faiths, inter faith work, our multi faith society, and to visit interesting buildings in central Peckham. 

Eileen Conn, SLIFG member and vice-chair of Southwark Multi Faith Forum
Monthly lunchtime meetings

SLIFG holds simple lunchtime meetings on the last Thursday of each month at Streatham Friends Meeting House, Redlands Way, Roupell Park Estate, Brixton Hill, SW2 3LU.  A vegetarian lunch is served at 12.30pm then from 1pm to 2pm a chance to share inter faith news and experiences, and discuss any matters of current concern to SLIFG.  Next meetings are:  28 February, 28 March and 25 April. For more information and if you can come contact Alan Gadd: alangadd@yahoo.co.uk, 8678-8977.  Meetings are well-received, generally with a theme and sometimes a speaker.  
SLIFG news

Membership for 2013
If you have not already, please send your annual subscription of £10 (if you can afford it) now to the Treasurer, Ebrahim Rashid, 15 Rainbow Street, London SE5 7TB, (ebrahim.rashid@gmail.com ) as per your subscription renewal notice mailing.  If you can, do renew by standing order if possible
Adrian Arnold 
We've recently had news of Adrian, who, with Eric Bramsted was joint secretary of the SLIFG for about eleven years. He is now 86 and still is passionately interested in all inter faith matters.  Adrian, if you are reading this, we send you and Anne our greetings and remember with gratitude all the work you have done for the SLIFG over the years.
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A large print version of this newsletter is available on request

Do you have any news, events, new ideas or just want to find out more?  Please contact the Secretary Rashid Laher: secretary@southlondoninterfaith.org.uk 
